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March 24, 2010

Bob Browning, Principal
Integritas Systems, LLC.
P.O. Box 458

Yorkville, lllinois 60560
Phone 630.636.8051

Dear Mr. Browning:

By this letter, we would like to offer you our strongest endorsement as a Project Manager and our most
sincere appreciation for the efforts and professionalism you and your staff demonstrated in ensuring the
timely and cost-focused completion of our recent addition to Resurrection Evangelical Lutheran Church.

As you will recall, in early 2009, Resurrection Lutheran Church requested your assistance in completing
a new construction project that had gone seriously awry. The multi-million dollar project involved the
church’s addition of a new classroom wing and gymnasium. Although the gym and classroom wing
building shells had been completed, the project was 4 months behind schedule, seriously over budget,
and without a clear path forward.

To our amazement and in a very short time, you, your staff, and a number of your very professional
subcontractors reviewed the current project status, developed a detailed plan for completing the
facilities, and found an untold number of costs savings that permitted the church to finish our new
addition in a timeframe and at a cost that we did not believed could be achieved. Of very special note
was your willingness to work with the congregation to maximize our participation in the work.

To say that we were extremely satisfied with your efforts on this project is a huge understatement. You
kept us fully informed as we moved through the project, identified options and cost savings as we
progressed, and ensured that each and every regulatory requirement was fully addressed. Your all
encompassing project manager style was far superior as compared to our experience with the more
traditional general contractor structure. The congregation is truly appreciative of the professionalism
and leadership that you demonstrated in this effort.

o, e ) Sk

Rev. Philip L. Schupmann
--for Resurrection Ev. Lutheran Church.




